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Looking for volunteers to work with wildlife

	Procyon Wildlife is ramping up in anticipation of ?baby season' and is looking for additional volunteers to help with feeding and

caring for orphaned and injured wild animals.  Once orphaned infants start arriving, Procyon will run three feeding shifts ? early

morning, afternoon and evening. Training starts the first week of April.  If you are looking for a fulfilling volunteer opportunity and

have four hours to spare, please email Linda at volunteering.proycon@yahoo.ca
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